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_____________________________________________________________

NEWS RELEASE

Incident Type:



Motor vehicle crash involving two pedestrians
Incident Date:



3-16-12
Location:



Superior Ave. / Milwaukee St.
Arrested:



N/A
Details:
On 3-16-12 at approximately 4:30PM, the Tomah Police Department received numerous phone calls regarding two pedestrians that had been struck by a vehicle.  A Monroe County Sheriff’s Department Deputy was in the area and was first on scene.  Tomah Officers arrived and began assessing the injuries and securing the scene.  

Officers were able to determine that two 15-year-old females were crossing Superior Ave., within a crosswalk, at the intersection of Superior Ave. and Milwaukee St.  The two females were in the southbound lanes portion of Superior Ave. when they were struck by a white-in-color work truck.  One of the 15-year-old females was thrown approximately forty feet.  

The 15-year-old females were transported to Tomah Memorial Hospital with non-life threatening injuries.
The Tomah Police Department was assisted by the Monroe County Sheriff’s Department, the Tomah Area Ambulance Service, several family members and citizens.  

The operator of the vehicle that struck the two pedestrians remained on scene and immediately rendered aid.  

This is an on-going investigation.  
Attachment:



None
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